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17th January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Reception Warrington Museum – Chinese New Year Workshop  
 
As part of our enriching early years’ curriculum, we have arranged for Reception to visit Warrington 
Museum on Thursday 8th February 2024 
 
During the visit, the children will take part in a workshop, which will include opportunities to take part 
in storytelling, music and dance activities. 
 
The cost of the trip is £11.98 and is payable through ParentPay. This is a voluntary contribution but if 
parents do not contribute then we may need to cancel the trip/activity. Children in receipt of benefits-
related free school meals will have the visit subsidised, please log on to Parent Pay to give permission 
for your child to attend the trip.  
 
The children will be leaving school at 9.30am and shall return to school at approximately 12.00pm.  
 
Please send your child in their full school uniform and appropriate outdoor clothing.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask Mrs Sizer. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Sizer 

 
 
 


